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Correction 
 
 
 The Nevada State Contractors Board incorrectly reported in a Sept. 6, 2006, press 

release that Reno Sunrooms Inc., license number 49308 (Pre-manufactured Housing), 

based out of Reno, NV, was found in violation of Nevada Revised Statute 624 for 

substandard workmanship and failure to comply with the Board’s Notice to Correct. The 

licensee agreed to pay the homeowner $2,000. The charges were dismissed. 
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